
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

September 21, 2018 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Rulemaking for Integrated Resource Planning, WAC 480-100-238, WAC 480-90-238, 
and WAC 480-017, 
Request for Proposal (RFP) Comments of Public Counsel, 
Docket U-161024 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Please find enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket, Public Counsel's comments in 
response to the Commission's Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments, dated August 
24, 2018. 

If you have any questions about these comments, please contact the undersigned at 
NinaS ,atg.wa.gov  or (206) 389-2055, Carla Colamonici at CarlaCgatg wa.gov  or (206) 
389-3040, or Lisa Gafken at Lisa. Gafkengatg wa.g_ov or (206) 464-6595. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

NINA SUETAKE 
WSBA No. 53574 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Unit 
(206) 389-2055 
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